Research Committee Report – January 2015
A webinar entitled, “What We’ve Learned from Recent Research,” will be held on Thursday, January 29 from 4-5 PM Eastern Time. Studies from Colorado, Iowa, and Texas will be shared.
In an effort to improve the quality and number of NACEP Research Development Grant proposals, three abstracts from recent successful proposals have been procured and will be posted on the NACEP website.
The committee’s Bibliography of Research on Concurrent/Dual Enrollment—last updated in September 2012—is in the process of being updated.
The discussion regarding the purchase of a software system that will meet NACEP’s research needs will be revisited in Spring 2015. 
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The annual survey will be sent out per Adam’s direction.




